Dear AASD Members,
 
We appreciate your participation in AASD activities and your enthusiasm for publication in JDI. 
The procedure for obtaining support for the Article Publication Charge of JDI as part of your AASD membership benefit will change as of January 1st, 2023. 
While the amount of support won’t change, and your cost for publication in JDI will remain the same, there will be a change in process which includes reimbursement.
This change will be effective for publication charges invoiced after 1st January, 2023, regardless of the dates of submission and acceptance.
After inauguration of the new process,
1. Please pay the full amount of your APC ($2350) to the Publisher (Wiley). You will receive a receipt of the payment from Wiley.
2.  Fill in the reimbursement form which is available on the AASD website and submit to AASD office with the receipt. AASD will reimburse $1350 to your bank account provided in the form. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and cooperation.
If you have any questions, please contact the AASD office.  

